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Oak Ridge High School Open House, 21st Century Classroom  

EL DORADO HILLS – Oak Ridge High School Community Foundation in conjunction with Oak 
Ridge High School would like to invite all current and future parents of Oak Ridge students to one of two 
Open Houses at Oak Ridge.  The Open Houses will preview plans for rolling out 21st Century Classroom 
technology to a number of classrooms in the fall of 2013.   
 
In addition parents will have an opportunity to hear firsthand about the new construction projects underway 
this summer on the gym and assembly building.  This construction will dramatically increase the size of the 
gym assembly area and the weight training facility.   It will also add a new state of the art wrestling facility. 
 
If you want to learn about these exciting changes coming to Oak Ridge, plan on attending either 
Wednesday June 12 or Thursday June 13 from 7:00pm to 8:00pm.  The Open House will take place in the 
multi-purpose building on the Oak Ridge campus 

Please RSVP for this special evening at trojanfoundation.org 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Philip Peacock at 916-
337-2518 or email Philip at ppeacock4@pacbell.net 

http://trojanfoundation.org/

